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YPF EVENTS & ENGAGEMENTS (July to Sep, 2022) 

Event Concluded: 
1. YPF organized a meeting for the Advance team of Commonwealth Parliamentary Association  

(CPA) at Pakistan Institute for Parliamentary Services (PIPS) on Monday Sep 26, 2022. The objective 

of the meeting was based upon “to review the status of YPF activities for the upcoming Youth 

Ministers Conference of CPA to be held in Jan 2023.” 

The key participants of the event were Hon. Ms. Romina Khurshid Alam (Vice President YPF), Hon. 

Ms Shaza Fatima Khawaja (SAPM on Youth Affairs), Mr. Syed Waqar Abbas Shah (Secretary YPF), 

members of the team of CPA including Mr. Layne Robinson - Head, Social Policy Development, 

Economic, Youth and Sustainability Directorate, Ms. Amira Serhani - Events and Protocol Manager, 

Events and Protocol Section, Ms. Tamara Babao-Sadgrove - Interim Operations Officer, Economic, 

Youth and Sustainability Directorate, Mr. Animesh Sankhyan - Information Security Officer, ICT 

Section, and other members of the team of YPF, PIPS, and SDGs. 

The Event commenced by the recitation of the verses of Holy Quran. The Hon. Ms Shaza Fatima 

Khawaja (SAPM on Youth Affairs) briefed the members of the session about the aims and objectives 

of YPF. Hon. Ms Romina Khurshid Alam (Vice President YPF) briefed the members of the session 

about the status of activities and achievements of the Young Parliamentarians Forum from its 

inception. 

The team of Commonwealth Parliamentary Association (CPA) updated the attendees about the 

upcoming Youth Session of CPA to be held in Jan 2023 in Pakistan. 

In the closing session, Ms. Romina Khurshid Alam thanked the YPF Secretariat for hosting this 

important session which in turn will pave the way for the upcoming Youth Ministers Conference of 

CPA in Jan 2023. 

  
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


